M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 29, 2017
RE:
Contract for Ryle High School with World Class Vacations

Attached is the contract between Ryle High School and World Class Vacations for a trip to Orlando, Florida on April 26-30, 2018.  The students will be participating in the “Cook Around The World” competition. 
I recommend the approval of the above contract, as presented.

Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
